Pupil Voice on: What helps you learn most in the classroom?

"The working walls in my classroom remind me about the tools | need," Eleanor.
"In English, the phonics reminders on the walls helps me sound out words that are tricky," James.
"Doing experiments in Science helps me understand my learning," Holly.

"Being shown different methods to help me with my maths helps me because | can choose the one
I'm most confident in," Aaron.

"Having reading books to do with our topics helps me because they give me even more facts about
our learning," Jasmine.
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Pupil Voice on: Portion size.

In a recent pupil voice interview, School Council asked if KS2 children could be given larger school
dinner portions. We listened!

From 08th January 2024, all KS2 children having a school meal will be given a larger portion of food.
Seconds will also be offered on a rotational basis.



